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Hello Everyone, 

Term 3 has gotten off to a very busy start here at TBS! 

To celebrate the end of the holidays the PTA organised 

a car selfie scavenger hunt for the Island. This was a 

very well attended event with 23 vehicles taking part 

driving around the Island finding the clues and taking 

selfies. By all accounts it was a fun couple of hours for 

families and friends to spend some time together 

whilst getting to know their local environment. Thank 

you to Inspector Johnny for his roadside assistance on 

the afternoon and for presenting the prizes at the end. 

To DAD’s street food and the NAAFI for providing some 

much needed refreshments at the end of the 

afternoon. To Sue at the Saints club for the 1st prize 

donation and to the PTA for the other prizes and for 

your continuous help and support. A total of £115.00   

was raised and £41.04 in donations. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 30th April there was a second tour of 

the school where invited guests saw first-hand a 

snapshot of what happens daily here at TBS! 

Careers Fair 2025 

Thursday 1st May we held our Bi-Annual Careers Fair, 

this was a great afternoon where employing 

organisations pulled out all the stops to provide 

students with an afternoon of information and 

engagement into the world of work. Whilst the focus 

for the afternoon was on KS4, all of the students had 

some time to interact with each stall/work station. 

There was a real buzz in the hall and playground and 

students were still talking about it today. A massive 

Thank you to all the companies for your ongoing 

support to TBS! We hope you all enjoyed the afternoon 

too!  
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In our assembly this morning we presented our Star of 

the term (2b) certificates and our most house point 

certificates. Congratulations to all students receiving 

an award.  

 

 

The House point cup for week 1 was won by Elliots with 

117 points. Well done Elliots! 

 

Our stars of the week were Scott in Primary and Kia in 

Secondary! Congratulations to both students! 

 

Finally just a reminder that I will be away from School 

from 6th – 22nd May visiting schools in the UK and 

attending the Annual COBIS Conference. A letter has 

been sent out with further details. I will catch up with 

you all in a couple of weeks! 

That’s it for now. 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
 

 
  
 
  
 
  


